PUBLIC FILE

WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

“"Rock The Block™ is an event sponsored by and overseen by the
Livingston/Cookeville office of Habitat For Humanity.

During a Rock The Block event, volunteers, under the oversight of
Habitat representatives, provide repair and renovation service to
local residents.

The Rock The Block event on November 17 is the first of its kind
to be held in several months in Livingston and will focus on the
areas of Sevier Street and FHast Cedar Street — a 40-home area.

WIIV AM and FM broadcast an interview we did with Trent
(Carter who is a representative for Habitat For Humanity. Mr.
(arter outlined to our listeners what the event is all about and why
they should participate in it. Additionally, Mr. Carter used this
interview time to solicit volunteers who will come and help on
November 17 with the projects.

This public affairs interview was aired for a ten-day period — at
random times during the broadcast day — on both AM 920 and FM
104.7 — for two weeks prior to the November 17 “Rock The Block”
event.
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